St.Mary Magdalene Brampton

featuring
the orchestra and choir of
Brampton Village Primary School

A big thank you to the delightfully happy and enthusiastic choir

and orchestra members from Brampton Village Primary School,

who, yet again, charmed us with their great musical talent and
impeccable behaviour.

We are very grateful also to the staff and parents who gave their
time to accompany the children - especially those whose energy
and expertise underpinned the performance.

Thank you again to the stalwarts who came up trumps on the
refreshment front ensuring, as usual, a delicious spread of treats
to be enjoyed at tables decorated prettily with flowers.

This pleasant afternoon's event raised £172.00 every penny of which
will make a difference to people whose lives are shattered by war,
famine, disease or natural disaster.

More news about funds raised for Christian Aid in 2018 will follow.

Thank you for whatever you have done to contribute.




